
 8th March 2024 

What a fun week everyone has had         
celebrating  World Book day! We were 
astonished by the amazing range of        
animal themed costumes  worn by the     
children, staff and parents! Well done to 
those who were chosen by the School 
Council, to win the ‘best dressed’ prizes! 
Everyone thoroughly enjoyed meeting the 
creatures from Exotic Zoo, as part of our 
WBD celebrations! Everyone would like to 
say a special thank you to the PTA for 
funding this treat.  

We are proud to announce our new Wellbeing Champions! After the very 
difficult task of shortlisting the many application forms Mrs Crilly and Mrs 
Duncombe were able to proudly decide who our new team would be! Our 
Wellbeing Team will be leading assembly on Monday and will be working 
closely with all of their friends in class to support and encourage positive 
mental health and wellbeing!  

Well done to this week’s 
SOS winners; all   
demonstrating fabulous 
writing!  



 

Whole school weekly 
attendance this week 
is 92.48 % 

 

Well done to the children in year 2 who have 
made AMAZING model Tudor houses, to   

represent the houses that burnt in the Great 
Fire of London.  

KS1 –  
 
Miss McGowan’s class 
won this week with 
96.24%  

KS2 –  
 
In KS2 there was a tie between 
two classes who both had 
96.3% so well done Mrs Ellis’ 
class and Miss Roberts’ class.  
 
 
 

A group of year 6 children enjoyed spending time at Bennett’s 
House this week. Whilst there, the children shared a variety of 
books with the residents-everyone appeared to 
thoroughly enjoy themselves! 

Dates for your diary: 

Mon 11th Match  Nurture Stay and Learn 

Tues 12th March Year 1 Phonics Check Meeting 

Wed 13th March Y4 Enginuity Visit 

Wed 13th March Year 1 Stay and Learn 

Thurs 14th 
March 

Year 5 London Residential 

Fri 15th March Comic Relief 

Tues 19th March Year 4 Experience Easter 

Tues19th/Wed 
20th March 

Parents’ Meetings 

Fri 22nd March LAST DAY OF TERM 

Mon 8th April  BACK TO SCHOOL 

This week, 
children in 

year 3 took part in a Geographical fieldwork 
study, in Ironbridge. Whilst there, the children   
created sketch maps of the surrounding area.  

Thank you  to all of the year 
3 and 4 parents who came 
into school on Friday to 
share ‘Books with Breakfast’.  

Thank you to our wonderful 
PTA for arranging a plant 
sale! Hope you are a lucky 
recipient this Sunday! 


